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December 2, 2015

Mr. Todd A. Bianco
Coordinator

RI Energy Facility Siting Board o a3
89 Jefferson Boulevard : o .
Warwick, Rl 02888 s = P
Subject: Proposed Major Energy Facility ; ~i:
Wallum Lake Rd (Route 100), Burrillville i
Dear Mr. Bianco, = W -
=

We received your letter dated November 5, 2015 and a copy of the Rl Energy Facility Siting:Board application
for a proposed major energy facility in Burrillville. The proposed facility would be off Wallum Lake Road (Route

100), a State maintained roadway.

For any alterations to the State Highway system, Invenergy Thermal Development LLC ("Invenergy") must
submit a Physical Alteration Permit Application (PAPA) to the RI Department of Transportation ("RIDOT") for
review and approval. Alterations include the proposed new driveway access to Route 100 and any alterations
that affect the drainage within the State Highway Right-of-Way ("ROW"). There should be no net increase of
stormwater runoff entering the State's drainage system. Since the proposed facility will store fuel on site, all
newly generated stormwater runoff should be contained on site, and not directed to the State Highway ROW.

Invenergy must also submit a Utility Permit Application to the RIDOT for review and approval for the proposed
sewer and water lines along Route 100. The roadway will have to be resurfaced as part of the restoration

work.

The permit applications, instructions and requirements can be accessed from our website,
http://www.dot.ri.gov/. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact this office.

Peter Alviti, Jr., P.E.
Director
Rhode Island Department of Transportation
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L LEABTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR November 5, 2015

Peter Alviti, Jr., Director

RI Department of Transportation
Two Capitol Hill

Providence, RI 02903

Dear Director Alviti:

As you may be aware, Invenergy Thermal Development LLC (“Invenergy”) has filed an
application to construct a major energy facility within the Town of Burrillville with the
Rhode Island Energy Facility Siting Board (“Board”) pursuant to R.I. Gen. Laws § 42-98
Energy Facility Siting Act. Rule 1.5(f) of the Board’s Rules of Practice and Procedure
requires the Coordinator to transmit the application to any person designated by the
Board within five business days after the filing.

As Invenergy indicated in its application that the Department of Transportation has
licensing or permitting authority over the project, which may be superseded by the
Board’s jurisdiction, I am transmitting a single hardcopy of the application to your office.
Due to the application’s size, [ am sending the hardcopy in two envelopes.

Please note that the application has not been docketed at this time. When it is docketed, a
service list will be created and further communications may come directly from the
Board or through the service list. Please contact me directly if you have any questions.

Best regards,

A, P

Todd A. Bianco, Coordinator
Rhode Island Energy Facility Siting Board




